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I would like serious consideration given to compromising planning policies with the needs of 
natural, especially native environments. 
 
Please be proactive about koala conservation. 
 
An image from Heaton Lookout in the Watagans is attached to highlight the scope of 
coordination necessary to make effective progress. 


